Captain Robert Ingles and Sherry Ingles
Owners of Half Moon Bay Sportfishing and M/V Queen of Hearts
03/19/2020 03:13 PM PDT

RE: Final Action on 2020 Management Measures

On behalf of our ourselves, our business, and the thousands of customers who patronize our dockside tackle store, our
charterboat the Queen of Hearts, and the three additional charterboats which operate from our shop in Half Moon Bay, we
support adoption of Alternative I or Alternative Il as set forth in Table 2, page 7 of the preliminary recreational management
alternatives for the Point Arena to Pigeon Point zone (San Francisco zone). These alternatives give the most adequate
protection for the Klamath River stock.



